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 Emma Dally COMMNT2015/0906/P 01/04/2015  11:53:43 Yet another beautiful Victorian pub is being 'developed'. We really need to preserve all these Victorian 

buildings and particularly pubs, which are unique British feature, bringing a diverse mix of local 

populations together. It does not seem to me that the developers care a fig about the local community.

45 Falkland Road

NW5 2XB

NW5 2XB

 Anne Learmonth COMMNT2015/0906/P 01/04/2015  12:27:09 Save the PH1

Penygraig

Alltwen

SA8 3BS

SA8 3BS

 John Cowley COMMNT2015/0906/P 01/04/2015  09:43:51 As a local resident for many years I consider it of vital importance to preserve traditional pubs such as 

the Admiral Mann. It is vital to maintain a mix of uses as well as a social mix in all our 

neighbourhoods. Pibs are key.

9 Stratford Villas

NW1 9SJ

NW1 9SJ
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